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News from Salford Priors Parish Council  
 
1. Extension to Marsh Farm Quarry 
The County Council regulatory committee met on 25th. May and granted permission for 
an extension to Marsh Farm Quarry on the North side of Broom Lane.  Although the 
Parish Council and many local residents made objections to the application, both in 
writing and in person by actually speaking at the meeting, the motion to accept the 
proposal was agreed with only one dissenting vote. 
 
2. Meeting for residents of Iron Cross, Rushford, and Pitchill regarding sewerage. 
A meeting has now been arranged for all residents of Iron Cross, Rushford, and Pitchill, 
with Severn Trent Water to discuss sewerage issues in these settlements.  The meeting 
will take place in Salford Priors Memorial Hall on Thursday 24th. June from 7.00pm.  Mr 
Paul Brettell, Strategy Manager for STW, will make a presentation at about 7.30pm and 
will be available to answer individual questions both before and after this. 
 
3. CLA Gamefair at Ragley 
The Country Landowners Association Gamefair will take place at Ragley on 23th. to 
25th. July.  This is expected to be a very well attended event and may cause disruption 
to local traffic.  The Parish Council is in contact with Ragley, the Police, and the County 
Council, to try and ensure that adequate signage is in place to keep traffic to agreed 
routes. 
 
4. Speed limits on Station Road and Evesham Road 
Residents on Station Road and Evesham Road in Salford Priors will have noted the 
removal of the buildout near Cleeve View.  We are all concerned that vehicles should 
not speed through the village and we look to the County Council to ensure that 
alternative arrangements are effective.  The County will shortly be publishing a new 
Order in the press and residents are urged to respond directly to the County Council. 
 
 

Do you know anyone who would like to be on the distribution list for this newsletter? 
Do you wish to be taken off the distribution list? 
Do you have news you would like to pass on or a village event to publicise? 
Please let the Clerk know by sending an e-mail to clerk@salfordpriors.gov.uk 
Back copies of this newsletter and other information can be found on the Salford Priors 
Community Website at www.salfordpriors.gov.uk 
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